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November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Disco – Thursday 30 November 2023 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Purchase your child’s disco ticket from 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsofbvc 

ASAP 

 
The Friends of Bottisham Village College are organising a fund raising disco for year 7 
students on Thursday 30 November 2023 in the Evans Auditorium. The Friends of Bottisham 
Village College is the colleges PTA and support with the organising and funding of the year 
11 leavers ball amongst others. 

The event will be held in the Evans Auditorium and starts at 6.30pm and finishes at 8:30pm. 
We are asking parents to use the Bus Park for drop off and pick up. 

Tickets are available via Ticket Source using this link 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsofbvc or alternatively if you prefer your child can bring 
£5.00 cash to student support where Mrs Lackovic will issue a ticket. 

The ticket will allow entry to the disco and access to one free drink. Further snacks and 
drinks can be purchased during the evening via cash or card. 

Tickets will not be available on the night as we need to know numbers in advance. 

Year 7 are reminded that they must be on their best behaviour and follow the instructions of 
staff supervising them. They must remain in the building (or Principal’s lawn) at all times. 

If they fail to meet expectations, we will have to ask you to pick them up. 

We hope your child would like to take this opportunity to sign off their first term in style. 
Please email friends@bottishamvc.org if you have any questions. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr C Darling 
Community Lead 
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